
12/11/2018 

MS Haley Janssens 
1 / 11 - 13 Brisbane ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
haleykjanssens@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 195 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

The proposed development for a boarding house for 195 Sydney Road is not in line with the 
current demographics in the area and we do not have the available parking to support the 
massive increase in the number of residents on this block of land. Fairlight is a quiet, peaceful 
suburb with a strong sense of community and allowing so many additional residents in such 
high density living for short rentals will permanently change these aspects we value so much. 
Please reconsider such an enormous complex being built. 
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